
CATHOLIC CHARITIES APPEAL 2025 

 

IN-PEW WEEKEND MAY 17 & 18, 2025 

 

Next weekend is the OLA 2025 In-Pew Weekend for the Catholic Charities 

Appeal ~ “GIVING HOPE TO ALL”.  Our effort is to reach out to every 

member of our parish family and invite you to participate.  

 

The 2025 Goal set for Our Lady of the Assumption Church is $42,000 

 

The Catholic Charities Appeal is a time for our Parish to come together to extend 

our love, generosity, and concern to those who need it most. Your support will 

provide education, food, shelter, and medical assistance. Taking care of those in 

need is one of the most important things we can do as Catholics, and it is important 

that together, we, as a community, reach the needed Archdiocesan goal of $10 

million. 

 

For those who have not yet contributed to the Appeal through the direct mailing, 

I ask that you prayerfully consider showing your support of the vital ministries 

throughout the Archdiocese by placing your contribution in the envelope that will 

be provided next weekend. Checks are to be made payable to: CATHOLIC 

CHARITIES APPEAL. 

 

Thank you to all of the OLA families whose generous hearts have already or 

will make a pledge to “GIVE HOPE TO ALL”. 


